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Record of the protocolary meeting held on September 13, 2002


The Permanent Council held a protocolary meeting in honor of The Honorable Dr. Denzil Llewellyn Douglas, Prime Minister of Saint Kitts and Nevis.
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The Honorable Dr. Denzil Llewellyn Douglas made reference to the commitment of the OAS in combating terrorism, the role of the OAS in promoting the interest of small states in global economic negotiations --including the Free Trade Area of the Americas (FTAA) and the World Trade Organization (WTO)-- and to the Inter-American Democratic Charter.  Also urged the OAS "to further develop and promote the concept of hemispheric security, not solely in terms of an incursion by foreign army or acts of terrorism, but also in the context of powerful invading forces of hunger, illegal drugs, small arms trafficking, inequitable global competition, and HIV/AIDS, which all wreak havoc on our societies daily".  Commended the work of the Inter-American Drug Abuse Control Commission (CICAD) and its leadership in coordinating a hemispheric understanding of and a cooperative approach to this unwelcome phenomenon.


The statements made by His Excellency César Gaviria, Secretary General of the OAS; by His Excellency Roger F. Noriega, Ambassador, Permanent Representative of the United States of America and Chairman of the Permanent Council; and by The Honourable Dr. Denzil Llewellyn Douglas, Prime Minister of Saint Kitts and Nevis, are published in the minutes of the meeting. (CP/ACTA-1333/02). 
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